National WOMEN'S HISTORY Month March. 2017

Mrs. Drummond, Ms. Foster, and Mrs. Green

Dear families,

It's coming close to testing time and the days before us are precious and few. Here are a few things you can do at home to ensure your child's success on the State ELA and Math test.

Math

We are gearing up our children to be strong mathematicians. We will continue working on division and quickly move into fractions. Please spend at least 10 minutes each night reviewing multiplication facts 0-12. This will help them divide and multiply with great ease.

Reading and Writing

The state reading test will be held during the last week of March. We will continue to work on helping our children develop their reading comprehension and writing skills. Please spend this time working with them as they do their homework. Their homework consists of test prep questions and writing assignments that are rigorous and time consuming as it's similar to what they will experience during testing time.

ADDITIONAL SUPPORT

With the month of March beginning, we want to work side by side with all parents to ensure our children have great success and needed support before and after the state tests. To Help you assist them during this time, we have a homework hotline that you can contact below.

DIAL.A.TEACHER -- 212-777-3380

Also, don't hesitate to reach out to us on class dojo with any questions you may have.

Upcoming Events

3/9- Parent-Teacher Meeting (Report Card)
3/28-3/30- ELA State Tests

THANK YOU!!!

Nothing we do would be possible without the support from our families, so we thank for supporting us in every way.

Please know that we would love to have you join us during parent engagement (every Tuesday).